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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $158, 656 

Income to date: $144, 072 

Needed: $14, 372 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Jake Friesen 

Speaker: Keith Friesen 

Song Leader: Kendra Fehr 

Membership: Riley & Ainsley Martens 

Date: May 29, 2022 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

Community Announcements 

-Winkler Bible Camp has a number of activities 
coming up including a Family Fun Day on June 4, 
and Seniors Day on June 5.  See bulletin board in 
foyer for more details. 
 
-The Douglas Kuhl School of Music String 
Ensemble presents... “Spring Strings” – Sunday, 
May 29, at 3:00pm. Now in the Buhler Active 
Living Centre in Winkler due to rain. Freewill 
offering. 
 
-Cycle Clear Lake for MCC! Challenge yourself to a 
beautiful 34 km trail ride on July 2 and raise 
money to help refugees and displaced people 
around the world. Find out more and register by 
June 15 at mccmb.ca/cycleclearlake. 
 
-Adult & Teen Challenge MB Golf Tournament 
2022 – Monday, June 20. To register or for more 
info. Please visit 
teenchallenge.tc/events/golfmanitoba/ 

 
 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
June  5 -  Gerry Giesbrecht 

June 12 – Keith Friesen/Communion 

June 19 – Harley Dyck/Church Picnic 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 
Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 

Missions 
Ryan Thiessen 

Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

 Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 

“Holy Spirit, create in us a desire to really know 
your word; open our eyes to the truth found in 

the scriptures, and give us a heart to cherish 
everything you reveal about yourself to us in 

them. Amen.” 

Church Announcements 

-This morning we want to welcome into our 

membership, Riley & Ainsley Martens. We look 

forward to your joining our congregation and 

trust that together we may continue to worship, 

serve, and glorify our Lord Jesus Christ. 

-On June 12, we will be partaking in communion 

together, during the worship service. 

-June 19 is the Church Picnic! We look forward to 

enjoying a time of worship and fellowship and 

lunch together as a church body! Lord willing, we 

will be having the service and lunch outdoors. 

Please bring lawn chairs and/or blankets to sit on. 

-"If you are interested in being involved in music 

at BMC (song leading, being part of a band, 

special number, prelude, etc.), please see the 

sign-up sheet on the bulletin board in the 

entrance. The Music Committee looks forward to 

connecting with you!" 

 

-The BMC education committee would like to 

encourage all youth and young adults to consider 

serving at a summer Bible camp.  We believe that 

this experience will strengthen your faith and 

have a lasting impact on your journey with the 

Lord, and we are very happy to offer some 

financial assistance for your weeks of camp 

service. 

-DVBS will take place the week of July 18-22, 

2022 from 6:30-8:30pm, and there will be a Kick-

Off community supper at 5:30pm on July 18th. 

 

 

 

 
 

Sunday, May 29, 2022 
 

Welcome & Announcements 
Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Membership Welcome 

Congregational Prayer 

Offering 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading –Psalm 63:1-8 & Acts 17:11  

Message – “The Seven Scenes Pt 2” 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 
 

Youth Calendar 
 

June 1 – Outdoor Games 

June 3-4 – Overnighter at BMC 

 

Prayer Request 
Today is the Day of Prayer for Camp. This week, be 

sure to keep our camps, including 

Winkler Bible Camp, in prayer. Pray for all those 

serving in camps and that the children and 

youth who attend the camps would meet Jesus, and 

come to truly know him and follow him. 

 

Birth Announcement 
Piper Madeline, daughter of Cody & Kelsey Fehr, 

was born on May 17, 2022. 

Proud grandparents are Scott & Connie Fehr. 

Congratulations and God’s blessings to you!  

 

 

 

 

Verse for the Week 

“Do you say this of your own accord, or did 

others say it to you about 

me?” - John 18:34 

 
Community Announcements 

MCI Golf Classic on June 11th - If you haven't 
registered for our fundraising golf tournament, it’s 
now easier than ever! You can now register directly 
on our website (mciblues.net). Join us on June 11th 
for a day of fun outside, good company, great prizes, 
and delicious food! Your participation in an event like 
this gives MCI the ability to continue to bring our 
mission of transformative Christian education to life. 
Thank you for your support! 

 


